
May 14th, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order. 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Chris was contacted by the people who own the house where the trail crosses highway P.  They have an 
autistic child and were wondering if the club could put up a fence so she doesn’t go on the trail.  When 
they bought the house it stated that there would be a barrier put up – so far some trees have been 
planted but they keep dying.  Club thought we should put up a fence.  Chris will talk to Gary and John D. 
on this.  For now the club will put up an orange fence until a permanent fence can go in. 
 
Chris will find out by Tuesday May 15th if the trails will open.  If the Burma trail is ok to open all the trails 
will open. 
 
Dean had filled in a couple holes behind the Fenwood ball diamond. 
 
Grass is ready to be mowed.  Let Chris know when you do it.  91chrislehrmann@gmail.com. 
 
John D. wanted some pictures of the holes on the trail behind Illusions where the water from town 
drains.  Peggy took some pictures and sent them to him.  We may need to put in a culvert.  John will be 
coming out to take a look at this area. 
 
Burma work day went well.  A few trail number signs may need to be put up but that is it. 
 
A few visitors attended the meeting asking questions about the club as they had not known there was a 
club in the area.  Wanted to know if we did club rides, what kind of fundraisers we did, and what else we 
did.  They were going to let other people know about the club who may be interested in joining. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be held Monday June 11th at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 
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